
Michelle Painter 
Counsel 
12502 Sunrise Valley Drive 
Reston, VA 20196 
0: 571-287-8097 
michelle.painter@t-mobile.com 

Via Electronic Filing 

Ms. Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director and Secretary 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301 

Sprint 

May 6, 2020 

Re: Telecommunications Relay Service 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

Please find enclosed, on behalf of Sprint Communications Company L.P. ("Sprint"), a 
Request for Rate Adjustment regarding Sprint's provision of Telecommunications Relay Service 
in New Hampshire. Pursuant to the Commission's March 17, 2020 letter, Sprint is only filing 
electronically at this time and will maintain paper copies until further direction is received from 
the Commission. Please note that there is a CONFIDENTIAL version and a REDACTED 
version. Please also find enclosed Sprint's Motion for Confidential and Proprietary Treatment. 
Sprint requests that the proprietary information remain confidential for the reasons specified in 
the enclosed Motion. Electronic copies of these documents have been filed with the Commission 
via electronic mail addressed to executive.director@puc.nh.gov. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if the Commission has any questions regarding this 
matter. 

cc: Andrew Brenneman, Sprint 
Amanda Noonan, NH PUC 
Kath Mullholand, NH PUC 

Very truly yours, 

Michelle Painter 


